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Dear WCS Community, 

Since last Friday, we had the following positive cases of COVID-19 reported in the district : 

• A student at Butcher Educational Center 

• A student at Community High School who also attends the Career Preparation Center 

• A staff member at Fillmore Educational Center 

• A student at Sterling Heights High School 

• A staff member at Wilde Elementary School 

All affected students and staff were notified and affected areas of the schools and buses were 

appropriately cleaned. 

Superintendent 

With our return to in-person learning, I want to remind parents and families that we continuously 

monitor important safety guidelines from state and federal health officials. These guidelines include 

social distancing, hand sanitizing, managing and tracing students and staff who become ill, and cleaning 

our facilities. Collectively, these help keep things safe in our schools. 

For example, when a case of COVID-19 is reported anywhere in the district, our WCS Security & Crisis 

Management Team does a complete review to ensure that all guidelines are followed. Also, if there is 

a case in your child's school, you would be notified by our team ONLY if your child has been directly 

affected, otherwise, you will receive a general notice from the school. 

In other matters, for this Wednesday, March 3, 2021, Carleton Middle School and Fillmore Educational 

Center will be open until 5:00pm for food distribution. Additional food distribution site information is 

available at wcskids.net under the Return to School Information link. 

Please continue to review with your child that facial coverings, over your mouth and nose, are required 

in our schools and ALL Warren Consolidated Schools property, including school buses and outdoor 

venues. 

I will keep you updated as necessary. As the weather warms and the days get longer, let's watch for 

children riding their bicycles, and please continue to stay safe and be healthy. 

Sincerely, 

Robert D. Live 
Superintendent 
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